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Richmond Bridge and its approach roads are congested during morning and afternoon 
peak traffic periods. In April 2011 the Australian Government allocated $2 million to 
investigate the bridge and adjoining approach road from Grose Vale Road to East 
Market Street.

The study is looking into how to improve traffic flow in the short-term and a possible 
road corridor in the vicinity of  Richmond Bridge for future traffic needs. This type 
of  study takes into account a range of  issues including economic growth, ageing 
infrastructure, population increase and congestion to come up with both short and long 
term solutions.

Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) engaged Hyder Consulting to investigate options 
to improve traffic flow at Richmond Bridge and approach roads in the Richmond and 
North Richmond areas. A traffic congestion study for these short-term improvements is 
available to view or download on the RMS website at www.rms.gov.au/roadprojects. 

An investigation for longer-term strategies for Richmond Bridge and adjoining approach 
roads is also being undertaken. Possible options will be displayed for community 
discussion later in 2012.

We want to understand your view about local traffic and ask for your input on:

•	 Short-term measures to improve traffic flow at Richmond Bridge and approach 
roads for the Richmond / North Richmond areas as outlined in the 2012 Traffic 
Congestion Study.

•	 Possible long-term strategies for Richmond Bridge and adjoining approach roads 
for the Richmond / North Richmond areas. 

Have your say	
Come along to a community workshop on:

Date:	 Tuesday 24 July 2012 
Time:	 6.30 pm for 7pm – 9pm  
Venue:	��� North Richmond Public School Hall 

14 Grose Vale Road, North Richmond. 

Light refreshments will be provided. 

Provide your comments by email or post before 31 July 2012.

Register your attendance

Everyone is welcome. To assist with catering please let us know if  you will be 
able to join us by contacting Phoebe Wilson at ID Planning on T 02 8436 6250 or 
E Richmond_Bridge@rms.nsw.gov.au



For further information
Please contact Siva Satchi, Project Development Manager, Roads and Maritime Services,  
PO Box 973 Parramatta CBD NSW 2124  T 1800 633 332  |  E Richmond_Bridge@rms.nsw.gov.au

More information is available at www.rms.nsw.gov.au/roadprojects

The study process

Investigations into local area  
– stakeholder consultations and traffic investigations

Announcement of  preferred short-term option

Announcement of  future long-term road corridor

Stakeholder and community consultation to confirm 
•	 preferred short-term option 
•	 long-term options to reserve a corridor

Community consultation  
– review of short-term options and discussion 

about the longer term options 
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